
Foster  care  information
evening
An information session for people who are interested in foster
care will take place in Edinburgh next week.

Following on from the successful Foster Care Fortnight run in
partnership  with  Edinburgh,  East  Lothian,  Borders  and
Midlothian councils – the information evening will look at
what is involved in the process of fostering a child.

During the informal event, potential carers will be given the
opportunity to talk about what is involved with current foster
carers.

The evening takes place on Thursday 29 July between 6.30pm to
8.00pm at Springwell House, Gorgie Road, Edinburgh.

If you can’t make it along but would like more information
about becoming a foster carer, you can call free on 0800 158
8008 or go to www.fostercaring.org
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